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Ladies Working Party Presentation to Mrs. Rose 

 
The Ladies’ Working Party met for the last time at the Elms on Thursday afternoon in last week, when 
Mrs. Rose was presented with a pretty set of salt-cellars and spoons by the members. 
 
The presentation was made by Miss Flower, who asked Mrs. Rose’s acceptance of the small gift as a 
token of their appreciation of her kindness in having originated, and so successfully carried on, the 
many pleasant gatherings that had been held at her house, and the regret they all felt at the 
approaching departure of Mr. and Mrs. Rose from the village.   
 
The number of garments made by the party and sold for the benefit of the inhabitants during the past 
12 months was over 100.  The balance of £3 3s. has been partly expended by Mrs. Rose in buying a 
hand bier, and £1 each has been given to the Longford Nurses Association and Blankets Loan Club 
for Coombe Bissett. 
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